
April 29, 2020 

Greetings EAA 113 Members & Friends, 

At EAA 113, member safety both on the ground and in the air is always the #1 priority. With that 

in mind, based on public health guidelines/directives regarding the virus, and EAA 113 board 

discussion, please note the following changes to EAA 113 events: 

 

● All in-person EAA 113 May events are cancelled. 

● The board will meet via Zoom  

● Membership gathering - we are working on a May 21st membership gathering via Zoom.  

So stay tuned for more information on how you can participate.  Should be fun. 

 

In addition, the EAA 113 Aviation Center will be closed to any and all public gatherings 

(such as RC clubs) through the end of May, 2020 

 

The aviation center will be open to individuals for accessing their aircraft, working on projects, 

library etc., just as it normally is. 

 

For up to date event information, please refer to the Calendar section of the web site: 

www.eaa113.org 

 

To avoid complete withdrawal symptoms from the chapter, we invite you to view the May 

chapter video online at this link: https://www.eaa.org/Videos/Chapters/6136968942001 

 

All the monthly chapter videos are on the EAA web site at: 

https://www.eaa.org/Videos/Chapters. Just scroll down the page to the month you want to view. 

 

The board will remain updated on the COVID-19 situation and will maintain contact with each 

other as needed. I will also send out any additional information to the membership as the 

situation warrants. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

As we all deal with this unprecedented situation, be careful, be safe and I hope to see you all 

soon. 

 

 

Dave Steiner 

EAA 113 president 

734.645.1150 

 

http://www.eaa113.org/
https://www.eaa.org/Videos/Chapters/6136968942001

